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Dear members of The House Committee on Housing and Homelessness, 

I am writing in support of SB 3054. Capping exorbitant annual rent increases that 

price people out of homes along with limiting rent resets upon sale of properties helps 

keep Oregonians in stable housing. San Francisco is a cautionary tale of what 

happens we people are priced out of the local housing market. Please support this 

bill! 

 Respectively, 

Candy Vickery 


